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November 17, 1997 

Dear Dr. Furedy,

Thank you for your letter of October 27, 1997, concerning the draft document "Ethical Conduct for Research Involving Humans". Your comments on the draft document are well stated and address issues that the Councils need to seriously consider as we prepare the final guidelines in this area.

The feedback from the community in recent consultations has identified a number of substantive issues for review by Councils. The message from the research community regarding the importance of maintaining flexibility in the ethics review system and the need to recognize differences in research and institutional cultures will be given serious consideration. The support of the research community in helping granting Councils shape the final guidelines is very constructive. We greatly appreciate the time and effort you have committed to this work.

The drafting committee will be working toward a final draft by end of December 1997. The three granting Councils will then be in a position to review and consider the final guidelines by early 1998.

The report of the Humanities and Social Sciences Federation regional consultations will be posted on their web site by end of November, and Councils will keep the research community informed on the progress in this area.

Thank you again for your support and assistance.

Sincerely,

Marc Renaud, President

Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada 350 Albert Street
P.O. Box 1610
Ottawa, ON
K1P 6G4


cc: Henry Friesen, President, MR
Tom Brzustowski, President, NSERC 

